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Letters of Welcome 

 
The Honourable Gary Doer,  

Premier of Manitoba 
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Mayor Glenn Murray, 
City of Winnipeg 

 
 
September-October 2003 

  
 
Message from Mayor Glen Murray  
 
It is with real admiration and respect that I extend greetings to each and every one of you as you 
partake in the International Society for the Prevention of Tobacco Induced Diseases' Scientific Annual 
Meeting.  
 
The caliber of knowledge amassed at this Meeting is incredible and I know you will have a successful 
and informative session while in our City. 
 
For those of you visiting from outside the Winnipeg area, I hope you will have a chance to explore 
some of our many attractions. Winnipeg offers wonderful river walks and a host of activities and 
restaurants offering cuisine from every corner of the globe.  
 
Again, on behalf of my colleagues on City Council and all citizens of Winnipeg, welcome and best 
wishes. 

 
GLEN MURRAY, 
MAYOR 
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The Honourable Dave Chomiak,  
Minister of Health, Manitoba 


